
-----Original Message----- 

From: Sally Megginson <smegginson00@gmail.com> 

Sent: Monday, March 11, 2024 6:31 PM 

To: Michelle Howard <Michelle.Howard@baldwincountyal.gov> 

Subject: Rudy's Hands Run 

 

      This message has originated from an External Source. Please use proper judgment and 

caution when opening attachments, clicking links, or responding to this email. 

 

________________________________ 

 

Dear Michelle, 

 

We would love to request Mullet Point Park again this year for our Rudy’s Hands Run. We had a 

wonderful experience this past November. Would we be able to secure Saturday, November 9, 

2024? 

 

I thank you for all of the help you gave us last fall and look forward to working with you again!! 

 

Sally Megginson 
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